
From: Greco, Theresa
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 9:24 AM
To: harveyparker@compuserve.com
Cc: Reilly, John; White, John; Preedy, Matt
Subject: FW: AWV bored tunnel strategies & resources
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Per your discussion with John Reilly, I hope you can join us next Wednesday at 1:00 in John's office.
  
See you then. 
  
Theresa Greco 
Deputy Director 
Programs and Services 
Alaskan Way Viaduct & Seawall Replacement Program 
(W) 206-267-3785 
(C) 206-713-0298 
Email:  grecot@wsdot.wa.gov 
 

From: White, John  
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 4:38 PM 
To: 'John.Townsend@hatchmott.com' 
Cc: Reilly, John; Greco, Theresa; Preedy, Matt; Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant); 'gordon.smith@vta.org' 
Subject: Re: AWV bored tunnel strategies & resources 
 
John et al, 
 
Let's plan on 1pm next  Wednesday , we'll send out the invite by tomorrow, and we'll work up the agenda and get 
it out in advance. 
 
John 

From: Townsend, John W  
To: White, John  
Cc: Reilly, John; Greco, Theresa; Preedy, Matt; Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant); Smith, Gordon  
Sent: Thu Jan 08 14:51:18 2009 
Subject: RE: AWV bored tunnel strategies & resources  

John, 
  
Just left you a voice mail but yes next Wednesday would work for me.  Gordon is shuffling a few things but it 
should work for him also.  So we would suggest about 1.00 pm on Wed 14.  If this doesn't for you let me know 
and we'll try something else.   
  
Regards 
  
John 
 

From: White, John [mailto:WhiteJH@wsdot.wa.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 11:39 AM 



To: Smith, Gordon; Townsend, John W 
Cc: Reilly, John; Greco, Theresa; Preedy, Matt; Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant) 
Subject: AWV bored tunnel strategies & resources 
 
Greetings, 
  
In light of the potential for an impending central waterfront viaduct decision, and the increasing likelihood of a 
single bore tunnel program, I am hoping that we might be able to find some time to sit down next week and review 
with you in-progress delivery strategies, and the most critical and time sensitive program development elements 
we will be looking for your support on.   
  
I hear that you will both be in town next week, and that Wed the 14th might be a good target.  Please confirm your 
availability so that we can arrange some time together.  I'd suggest 90 mins or 2 hours to allow us to sort out and 
try to assemble all the pieces of the puzzle. 
  
Thanks, 
  
John 
  
  
John H. White, P.E. 
Program Director 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
WSDOT Urban Corridors Office 
Business:  (206) 382 - 5270  
Cell:  (206) 450 - 2975 
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